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Stay part of CIB, update on privacy policy 

 
Data Protection and Privacy is a top priority for us at 
CIB.  
 
Upcoming legislation, the EU's General Data Protection 
Regulation (GDPR) provides a new set of rules that will 
reshape the way we collect, use, and store your data. 

 
One of CIB’s primary goals is to stimulate and facilitate 
information exchange between governmental research 
institutes in the building and construction sector.  
 
To facilitate this, we regularly send email newsletters 

and articles in the indicated area of expertise or 

interest of the members and contacts. Each member 
or contact can indicate its area of interest and 
expertise.  
 
The member or contact can opt-out of this mailing at 
any time, by pressing the unsubscribe button in the 

email or send an email to secretariat@cibworld.nl. 
 
You can discover our privacy policy by clicking here. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Contact 

 
If you would like to have contact with the CIB 
Secretariat, please email to secretariat@cibworld.nl 
or by phone +31 15 30 30 630. 
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